NAME: _____ DATE: ____

READING: Village Wants to Move Away

Vocabulary Preview

1.	village	E	A.	how hot or cold something is; for example "27° C"
2.	island		В.	becoming higher
3.	temperature		C.	place
4.	melting		D.	to become invisible, not able to be seen
5.	disappear		E.	a small town
6.	rising		F.	the measure of how high the sea is
7.	sea level		G.	land that has water on all sides
8.	location		Н.	for example: when ice becomes water
•	necessary.		-	lete the sentences. Use Past Tense when
1.	I don't live in a b	oig city. I liv	e in	a <u>village</u> .
2.	Iceland is an			nation. It is surrounded by water.
3.	. Hurry up and finish your ice-cream! It's			
4.	The is high today. It's already thirty-six degrees Celsius.			
5.	I can't see the ra	abbit. Whe	re is	it? Did it?
6.	The	i	s get	tting higher because ice is melting.
7.	My home is in a	great		It's next to a park.
8.	My school grade	es are		because I am studying hard.
• 1.				words and write your own sentences.

NAME:	DATE:

READING

Topics: Planet Earth / Weather

Village Wants to Move Away



A village¹ of about 650 people in Alaska wants to move away to a new location. The village, called Shishmaref, is on a small island², and the island is getting smaller and smaller. The island is getting smaller because the sea temperature³ is getting warmer and ice is melting⁴. Every year, the sea is closer to the houses in Shishmaref, and the people there are afraid that their houses will soon fall into the water. In fact, some people say that the island will be gone in only 20 years. Shishmaref is not special, however. There are many other islands in the world that may disappear⁵ under the water because of rising⁶ sea levels⁷. For example, the island nation of Kiribati wants to buy land in another country (Fiji) so that the 100,000 Kiribati people will have a place to live when their island is under water. Most of the people of Shishmaref want to leave, but when can they leave? It will cost millions of dollars to move the village to a new, safer **location**⁸, but, unfortunately, Shishmaref is a poor village with not much money.

NAME:	DATE:	

READING

Grammar Practice

Village Wants to Move Away



A village of about 650 pe	eople in Alaska (1)	to move away to a new location.					
The village, called Shishmaref, is on (2), and the island is getting smaller							
		the sea temperature is getting					
warmer and ice is meltin	g. Every year, the s	ea is closer to the houses in					
Shishmaref, and the peo	ople there (4) a	fraid that (5) houses will soon					
fall into the water. In fac	ct, some people say t	hat the island will be gone (6)					
only 20 years. Shishma	ref is (7) speci	al, however. There (8) many					
other islands in the world	other islands in the world that may disappear under the water because of rising						
sea levels. For example	e, the island nation of	Kiribati wants to (9) land in					
another country (Fiji) so	that the 100,000 Kiri	bati people will (10) a place to					
live when their island is	under water. Most o	f the people of Shishmaref want to					
leave, but (11) car	n they leave? It will o	cost millions of dollars to move the					
village to a new, safer lo	cation, but, unfortuna	ately, Shishmaref is a poor village					
with not (12) mone	ey.						
1.	5.	9.					
(A) want	(A) they're	(A) buy					
(B) wants (C) wanting	(B) there (C) their	(B) bought (C) buying					
2.	6.	10.					
(A) a small island	(A) at	(A) has					
(B) small island	(B) in	(B) have					
(C) the small island	(C) on	(C) had					
3. (A) because	7.	11.					
(A) because (B) so	(A) none (B) no	(A) what (B) when					
(C) however	(C) not	(C) who					
4.	8.	12.					
(A) are	(A) be	(A) must					
(B) do (C) is	(B) have (C) are	(B) many (C) much					

N A	AME: DATE:
R	EADING: Village Wants to Move Away
Н	ow Much Do You Understand?
•	According to the article, write 'T' (True) or 'F' (False) next to each statement.
1.	Alaska is becoming smaller and smaller.
2.	The article says the people of Shishmaref will move to Fiji.
3.	Shishmaref is becoming a dangerous place to live.
4.	Kiribati is an island country.
5.	Kiribati and Shishmaref have a similar problem.
6.	The article says Kiribati will give money to help Shishmaref move.
Di	scuss
•	Discuss the following questions with your classmates.
1.	Why is ice melting on our planet and why are sea levels rising?
2.	What problems are there in your town or city?
3.	What do you like most about your town or city? Why?
W	rite
•	Choose one of the above discussion questions. Write a short paragraph to answer it.

Reading Lesson

Topics: Planet Earth / Weather

Lesson "Village Wants to Move Away"

Grammar Focus Mixed (includes Present Simple and Comparative Adjectives)

Vocabulary 187 words

A1 words-76% / **A2** words-12% / **B1** words-3% / **B2** words-2%

AWL words in this text: *location* Vocabulary Analysis by: vocabkitchen.com

Level Elementary to Pre-Intermediate (CEFR A2)

ANSWER KEY Page 1

Vocabulary Preview

1. E 1. village

2. G **2.** island

3. A 3. melting

4. H 4. temperature

5. D **5.** disappear

6. B **6.** sea level

7. F **7.** location

8. C **8.** rising

ANSWER KEY Page 3 ANSWER KEY Page 4

Grammar (Article) How Much Do You Understand?

1. B **7.** C

8. C

1. F (The island where Shishmaref is located is getting smaller.)

. .

9. A

2. F (The article doesn't say where the people will move to.)

3. A

J. \wedge

T
T

4. A **5.** C

2. A

10. B11. B

5. T

6. B

12. C

6. F (The article doesn't say this.)

Article Sources:

- https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2016/aug/16/alaska-town-shishmaref-vote-climate-change-relocation
- http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/shishmaref-alaska-relocation-vote-

2016_us_57b4faa7e4b095b2f5427b1b?ir=World&utm_hp_ref=world

- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a9wleDdVaDA
- http://m.apnews.com/ap/db_268748/contentdetail.htm?contentguid=ciQnnNfx
- https://grist.org/article/alaska-native-village-votes-to-relocate-in-the-face-of-rising-sea-levels/
- http://www.businessinsider.com/islands-threatened-by-climate-change-2012-10/#kiribati-1